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August 1, 2025 

 

Dear Parishioners and Guests, 

Thank you so much for joining us on Sunday, July 27, 2025 for the installation Mass 

of our New Pastor, Fr. Freddie Claudio. Your presence made the day very special 

and meaningful. 

We are grateful for everyone who helped prepare the mass, music, and the 

reception. Your time and effort are truly appreciated. As Fr. Claudio begins his 

ministry with Canadian Martyrs, let us continue to grow together in faith, love, and 

service. 

Thank you again for being part of this joyful occasion. 

 

God Bless you all! 

 

Fr. Freddie Claudio, Pastor,  

   and the Canadian Martyrs Parish Staff 

 

 

 

 
 


